Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have all had a great week.

This week

The children were shocked to come into the classroom to find rubbish everywhere. After cleaning up the mess they
talked about why it is important to put rubbish in the bin. They created there own recycling superheroes and
wrote about what superpowers they would have. The children also travelled to Paris, France for Faraway Friday.
They tried some French food, learnt how to say hello and goodbye in French and looked at some of Paris’ famous
landmarks.

Wow Words

pollution: something that makes the Earth dirty and unhealthy
endangered: a plant or animal that might disappear forever
conservation: protecting the environment

habitat: the home of an animal or plant

Next week

We have an exciting week ahead with our class trip to Marwell Zoo on Tuesday 9th July and then Sports Day on
Friday 12th July.

Best wishes

The Hedgehog Team




